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RE: Paper Price Increase      11/22/2021 
 
Hello Friends, 
 
As we have seen with many of our commodity items we purchase in 
our business and personal lives, the paper mills have announced a 
price increase. All of the mills have increased at the same time so it is 
across the board for the entire country. 
  
As with all of our pricing, we increase your pricing only when our 
vendors increase ours. This will take effect April 1rst. 
  
We are continually sourcing your paper from the best mills in the USA 
at the best prices. We are confident that our present supplier is 
getting all of us the best price and best quality with an American 
made product. 
  
As always, we sincerely THANK YOU for your business! 
 
~ From the entire OPA Team 
 
If you would like to see letters from the paper mills, click below 
 
 

 
 
    

Sylvamo Domtar AEPM 

https://officeproductsalliance.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/11/Price-Increase-Sylvamo-v2.jpg
https://officeproductsalliance.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/11/Domtar-Price-Adjustment.pdf
https://officeproductsalliance.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/11/AEPM-Price-Increase-Effective-11-1-2021.pdf

